
Volunteer Officer Report November 2019  

Jacob Diameh – Postgraduate Taught Students’ Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

1. Assisting all other Reps to encourage and get feedback from PG students. 
2. Meeting Farhan on the issues of time-tabling schedule and the need to consider the Part-
time students when planning. 
3. I had a meeting with Georgia on the need to consider a mobile application for the SU 
website. 
4. We had a successful University Academic Board and issues such as One Community and 
how to harness collectiveness in championing growth and progression for the University. 
5. Encouraging PG students to take part in the NUS elections. 
 
Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

1. The University through Farhan has taken the time-tabling issues and working to find a 
solution for it. 

2. We had successful feedback from students during the Speak Week, PG Rep Forum and 
other meetings to help make the University a great place to study. 

Plans for next month  

 
1. We will be having PG Forum to brief the students on progression report on issues raised 
during the Speak Week. 
2. Working in collaboration with Michael Pinchbeck on the need to create a Visibility Project 
for their events and take advantage of social media in most of their event promotions. 

 


